
Gallery Visitor Policy for Spring Semester 2021 
as of January 27, 2021 (subject to change) 
 
 
Please be assured that the health and safety of our MCAD community and visitors 
remain our priority. In keeping with guidelines outlined by the CDC and local 
authorities, we will adhere to the following protocols for visitors: 
 

• Free, timed-entry reservations are required ahead of your visit. 
 

• Your visit will be limited to 1 hour. 
 

• We ask that all guests arrive at the north (Main) entrance within 15 minutes of 
their reservation time. 
 

• There are no group bookings available; each individual must register for a 
separate appointment. 
 

• All visitors (age 2+) must wear face coverings at all times while inside. 
 

• Hand sanitizer is available and visitors are encouraged to use it upon entry. 
 

• All visitors must respect the 6-foot physical distancing rule at all times. 
 

• All visitors are requested to stay in the gallery area and not enter into other parts 
of the college.  

 
 
For any additional questions, please email us at gallery@mcad.edu. 
 


